
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to all our new children and families, this letter each week will include important information 

as well as photos of things that have happened during the week.  

We are really pleased to be able to welcome volunteers back into school. If you’d like to help in school 

with reading, gardening, helping on trips, sporting events, being part of the PTFA or anything else, do 

get in touch. Volunteer roles with the children will require a DBS check and we will ask you to attend a 

safeguarding session in school.  

We spent one of our INSET days at the end of last week training for our new phonics programme and 

we will be sharing more details about this during the next few weeks. We have invested a lot of money 

in the books to support this programme and we would like them to last. Please can we remind you not 

to put water bottles into book bags.  

When you arrive to drop off and collect your children, can we ask you to be mindful of our neigbours 

on both sides of the school and avoid standing on their drives. Please ask the children not to run 

around on them and also to watch out for those who are trying to either enter or leave the drives. 

Thank you   

The children in year 2 will be taking part in outdoor learning this half term. There are more details in 

the diary section below. There are also details about the annual school photographs. Sibling group pho-

tos will be taken first. We will confirm the time when we have up to date details from Tempest. 

The Blue Letter: 10th September  2021 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday 13th September 
Squirrel Class PE 

Year 1/2 Meet the Techer Meeting 3.20pm  

Tuesday 14th September 
Owl Class PE 

Owl  Meet the Techer Meeting 3.20pm  

Wednesday 15th September 

Fox Class PE 

Outdoor learning Session 1 - Year 2 (bring in a change of 

clothes - long sleeves, long trousers, trainers or boots if wet, 

coat if needed) 

Fox Meet the Techer Meeting 3.20pm  

Thursday 16th September 

Tempest Individual Photos (Please send your child with PE 

bottoms and uniform top if they have PE today) 

Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class PE 

Friday 17th September  Fox Class PE 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
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Fox Class Visitor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday David brought 

Daisy to our school. She was 

a well behaved dog.  Daisy 

works at the  hospital seeing 

children. Daisy is one of my 

heroes because she makes 

children happy - Eli 

Daisy is a therapy dog and she came 

into Fox Class. David told us every-

thing about dogs and he is a guide 

dog trainer. Daisy works at Chiches-

ter Hospital where she visits children. 

- Mason 

I think Daisy is a hero be-

cause she makes the chil-

dren at the hospital hap-

py, she makes me happy, 

she makes David happy 

and I bet she makes lots 

more people happy. - 

Mollie 

Achievers   Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

 

Squirrel Class:  Well done to Joey, Annabelle, Isla and 

Ferne. 

Fox Class: Well done to Giovani, Freddie, Oliver and 

Bella. 

Owl Class: Well done to Iyla, Max, Leon and Millie. 
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